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10 July 2018 

 
Dear  Sir/Madam  
 

DECISION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Request for Observations to Adjoining Borough - No objection 
 

Address:  
10 Highgate High Street 
London 
N6 5JL 

 
Proposal: 
Observations to the adjoining London Borough of Haringey for replacement of timber 
framed single glazed sash and casement windows with new timber framed double glazed 
sash and casement windows to match appearance of existing [LB Haringey ref: 
HGY/2018/1612]  
Drawing Nos:  
 
The Council, as a neighbouring planning authority, has considered your request for 
observations on the application referred to above and hereby raises no objection. 
 
Informative(s): 
 
1  Given the nature of the development, it is considered that the proposal would not 

have any negative impact upon the character and appearance of the streetscene 
and conservation area. The proposal would have no material impact on the 
character of the Conservation Area within Camden or the setting or any features of 
special architectural or historic interest which the adjacent Listed buildings and 
structures possess. The proposals are not considered to have a negative impact to 
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the amenity of residents within the London Borough of Camden. As such, the 
proposals are in accordance with policies A1 (Managing the impact of 
development), D1 (Design) and D2 (Heritage) of the Camden Local Plan 2017.    
 
On the basis of the submitted information, no objection is raised to the 
development. 
 

 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
David Joyce 
Director of Regeneration and Planning 


